
 

 

 DATE:    December 20, 2016 

  TO:       A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director  

   
  FROM:   Alessandra Delfico, PE CFM                 
 
  SUBJECT:  Lyons Park Sanitary Easements 
 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
During the course of designing the Lyons Park Neighborhood Improvement Project it 
was discovered that easements did not exist on some of the existing sanitary sewer 
mains. Replacing these mains is part of the project. The City needs easements on six 
properties for existing sanitary sewer mains.  
 
We sent requests for the easements via registered mail to the property owners in 
October. These four are the first to be returned.  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


